



Stancliffe Road Bedford MK41 9AT Tel: 01234 300100 Fax: 01234 300102

Email: office@hazeldeneschool.co.uk www.hazeldeneschool.co.uk

13th September 2017 Safeguarding

Jeans for Genes Day 2016



Dear Parents/Guardians

On Friday 22nd September 2017, our school will be supporting the Jeans for Genes charity and we very much hope that you will support this event.



The idea is very simple, both the staff and children can come to school wearing jeans/denim skirts with their normal school tops in return for a suggested donation of £1.00. All the money will go to this very worthwhile cause.





Yours sincerely



Mrs A Fleckney Leader for PSHCE









